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For Date: 11/10/2024  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-13447        0256 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:57:01                 Arvd-03:00:37  Clrd-03:10:45
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-02:57:30                                Clrd-03:00:46
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she struck a deer in the area.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified for removal of deer.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-13450        0641 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / back door motion.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company cancelled prior to dispatch.

24-13451        0648 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    TAYLOR AVE
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:53:58                 Arvd-06:55:47  Clrd-06:58:55
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a transformer possibly blew in the area and   
she lost power.

         Narrative:      
Officer reports several houses without power.

         Narrative:      
National Grid contacted and is aware of the power outage and   
will be resolving the issue shortly.   

24-13455        0915 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    N ELM ST + WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Several callers reporting the traffic lights in the above   
area are flashing and not functioning properly.   
Highway Department notified.
Bell traffic contacted by Highway Department and responding.   

24-13452        1042 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 11/10/2024 1111
  Location/Address:    LORALEI WAY
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:52:51  Enrt-10:58:09  Arvd-11:00:28  Clrd-11:11:49
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her vehicle was broken into last night.

         Narrative:      
Both of the attached vehicles were locked. No items taken   
from the vehicles.   
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-13457        1203 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off completed LTC application.   
Red folder created. Receipt given.

24-13459        1311 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:12:50                 Arvd-13:12:55  Clrd-13:13:00
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:24:07                 Arvd-13:24:16  Clrd-13:25:06
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance for her mother thats   
experiencing pain in her right side. WBFD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
228 out assisting FD with traffic.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

24-13460        1326 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 204] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:27:55                 Arvd-13:27:56  Clrd-13:33:46
         Narrative:      

WBFD received a call for an illegal outdoor fire. 228   
dispatched to assist.

24-13461        1336 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:37:47                 Arvd-13:37:54  Clrd-13:51:11
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:37:50                 Arvd-13:37:53  Clrd-13:52:55
         Narrative:      

Store clerk from attached business reporting a patron   
creating a disturbance.

         Narrative:      
Manager of business requesting attached party be trespassed   
from business.

         Narrative:      
Involved parties have left the area.

         Narrative:      
Trespass notice has been entered into IMC.

24-13462        1542 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 11/10/2024 1610
  Location/Address:    S PEARL RD N
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:44:34                 Arvd-15:44:36  Clrd-16:04:11
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting smoke from a fire pit behind attached   
address.

         Narrative:      
Fire has been extinguished.
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24-13463        1553 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station dropping off completed LTC applications.

24-13464        1636 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

MV lockout.

         Narrative:      
Calling party called back to report that AAA has arrived at   
above location.

24-13466        1720 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    CYR ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:26:09                 Arvd-17:30:09  Clrd-17:34:34
         Narrative:      

Party calling stating that a male and a female approached   
her house stating that they worked for National Grid   
claiming telephone poles needed to be fixed and wanted to   
see if her house qualifies. Party wanted information logged.

         Narrative:      
228 out checking the area.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate.

24-13469        1822 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] FOREST ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting her husband is having a seizure. Call   
transferred to Brockton PD.

24-13470        1913 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 276] PLAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:16:05                 Arvd-19:23:14  Clrd-19:29:06
         Narrative:      

Party calling concerned about his mother states she seems to   
be very lethargic he feels as though it is something more.   
Calling party requesting ambulance.

         Narrative:      
229 and ambulance en route.

         Narrative:      
Patient refuse transport to the hospital.

24-13473        2052 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
         Narrative:      

228 out and noticed an unsupervised fire possibly in a fire   
pit. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Home owner put out fire.
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24-13474        2108 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 671] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:09:34                 Arvd-21:14:46  Clrd-21:19:50
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance to the above location   
for his wife. Caller states his wife has been sick for five   
days,is having difficulty breathing and is on oxygen.

         Narrative:      
228 and FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore Hospital.

24-13475        2303 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:03:51  Clrd-23:05:47
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

For Date: 11/11/2024  -  Monday   

24-13476        0045 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-00:47:23                 Arvd-00:47:28  Clrd-00:57:18
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:47:25                 Arvd-00:47:31  Clrd-00:57:15
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:47:37                 Arvd-00:47:40  Clrd-00:57:05
         Narrative:      

State Police requesting cruiser to back up Trooper on   
traffic stop.

         Narrative:      
All cruisers clear from assist at this time.

24-13480        0231 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:31:56  Clrd-02:34:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-13483        0801 ALARM, SCHOOL Property Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 11/11/2024 0942
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:34:01                 Arvd-09:41:54  Clrd-09:42:03
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ door 10.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by janitors.   

24-13484        0827 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport for a female party   
complaining of chronic pain. FD dispatched.

24-13485        1000 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 11/11/2024 1206
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:01:10  Clrd-10:27:26
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Officer clear to priority call.   

24-13486        1016 ERRATIC OPERATION REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:21:04                 Arvd-10:24:13  Clrd-10:51:54
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:24:18                 Arvd-10:24:19  Clrd-10:51:53
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:27:31                 Arvd-10:27:46  Clrd-12:06:03
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting erratic driver on the highway. Brake   
checking and following another vehicle. Vehicle got off the   
highway in our town.

         Narrative:      
Female party into the lobby reporting she is being followed   
by her ex. Same vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
226 conducted a MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
227 speaking to female party in the lobby at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Female party advised of her 209A rights and is applying for   
an order at this time.   

         Narrative:      
On call judge granted 209A at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Order entered into IMC 24-40-RO.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD notified via phone and faxed over the order at   
this time.   

         Narrative:      
Plaintiff called inquiring if order has been served at this   
time. Brockton PD confirmed order has not been served at   
this time.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD reporting order has been served and a copy of   
return of service will be faxed over for our records.
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24-13487        1043 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] W CHESTNUT
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting party is having a medical emergency in   
Brockton. Transferred to Brockton PD.

24-13489        1153 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:57:16                 Arvd-11:57:28  Clrd-11:59:14
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Door 1076.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employees.   

24-13490        1157 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:59:19                 Arvd-12:01:15  Clrd-12:09:18
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a blue Toyota Corolla traveling down the   
roadway with no license plates and stated the vehicle   
appeared to be unsafe to drive.   

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate a vehicle matching the description.   

24-13491        1311 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:22:08                 Arvd-13:23:35  Clrd-13:37:36
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting they received a notification of a   
stolen vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
There was 12 vehicles in the lot, none matching the   
description. Upon call back to business to get further   
information, agency stated the vehicle is now on the   
highway.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle does not show as stolen in NCIC.   

24-13492        1351 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:55:59                 Arvd-13:56:00  Clrd-14:13:26
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting female party fell. No injuries reported   
at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-13494        1415 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:29:31                 Arvd-14:31:00  Clrd-14:31:03
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ room 1076.
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         Narrative:      
Building appears secure.   

24-13495        1434 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting attached ID was left at business. Party   
advised of our business line number.

24-13496        1602 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1410] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-16:03:15                 Arvd-16:03:16  Clrd-16:17:24
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she is short of breath. FD notified   
and en route.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to South Shore Hospital.

24-13497        1637 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:38:09                 Arvd-16:39:25  Clrd-17:01:34
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-16:39:39                 Arvd-16:40:14  Clrd-17:06:35
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:41:13                 Arvd-16:41:15  Clrd-17:02:13
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting a two car MVA, no PI. One   
party started the other involved party flashed a firearm at   
him.

         Narrative:      
Officer determined no firearm present. Report to follow.

24-13499        1715 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

MSP requesting EMS for a MVA, minor injuries. FD notified   
and en route.

24-13502        1815 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:46:38  Clrd-19:16:13
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

24-13501        1830 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [NB] MICHELLE LN
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to New Bedford PD via PSAP.

24-13503        1846 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [EAO] PETERSON RD
         Narrative:      

E911 hang up. Easton PD notified via PSAP.

24-13504        1926 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 11/11/2024 1937
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:26:00  Clrd-19:35:17
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:30:12  Clrd-19:34:03
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Registration showing cancelled.  Party provided proper   
paperwork to confirm that this is an RMV error.  Party   
provided Haitian driver's license.  Warning issued.

24-13505        2003 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 11/11/2024 2014
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:03:00  Clrd-20:14:34
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Party purchased vehicle on 11/9. Warning for number plate   
violation.

24-13507        2126 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:29:57                 Arvd-21:32:10  Clrd-21:50:23
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:30:00                 Arvd-21:34:11  Clrd-21:47:55
         Narrative:      

Caller transferred from Brockton PD reporting someone is   
running up to her house and throwing sticks at the door.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area. Nothing showing at this time.

24-13509        2211 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:12:20                 Arvd-22:15:47  Clrd-22:19:58
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting EMS for her mother. CP stated her mother   
just began her chemotherapy for her breast cancer and has   
been dealing with pain in her back and stomach for that past   
couple of days. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to Brockton Hospital.

24-13510        2244 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:47:29                 Arvd-22:47:30  Clrd-22:48:30
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                       Disp-22:47:34                 Arvd-22:47:35  Clrd-22:48:37
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a DK male party has been refusing to   
leave.

         Narrative:      
CP stated that male party has left the building and is   
getting into the passenger seat of a vehicle.

         Narrative:      
That party left before officers arrived on scene.

24-13511        2300 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:00:21  Clrd-23:02:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-13512        2315 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:15:25  Clrd-23:16:47
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

For Date: 11/12/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-13519        0114 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1103] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:14:47  Clrd-01:17:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.

24-13523        0149 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 43] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:50:20  Clrd-01:51:57
         Narrative:      

Officer checking on vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Parties check out okay and advised to move along.

24-13524        0157 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 43] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:57:08  Clrd-01:59:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-13532        0714 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:15:15                 Arvd-07:16:54  Clrd-07:23:22
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported a DMV in front of his home in the area   
of Crescent St at North Elm St. Unit 222 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officer stated there is a note on the vehicle stating "Tow   
truck on the way". Officer will check on the vehicle at a   
later time.

24-13536        1004 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report. Party   
stated the location was slightly off on the report. Contact   
information was given for reporting officer. Party advised   
to make contact via email or phone.

24-13538        1012 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:12:16  Clrd-10:14:44
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

24-13541        1038 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport for a male party   
with low H&H. FD dispatched.

24-13542        1101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-11:01:52  Clrd-11:06:02
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-13543        1106 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:06:30  Clrd-11:15:17
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for stop sign violation.   

24-13546        1150 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report for   
property damage caused by an MVA.   

24-13547        1233 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
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                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-12:34:58                 Arvd-12:36:19  Clrd-14:12:57
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:36:30                 Arvd-12:40:45  Clrd-14:13:48
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:00:48                 Arvd-14:00:50  Clrd-14:12:58
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a tree fell and is completely blocking   
both travel lanes. Caller stated it appears a wire has been   
ripped off the house as well.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.   

         Narrative:      
FD and DPW on scene.   

         Narrative:      
FD notifying National Grid, damage to pole 19.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Hazard has been removed.   

24-13550        1335 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 139] PROSPECT ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he found a loose dog, dog is a medium sized   
brown and white dog. Unknown breed.

         Narrative:      
Owner was located.   

24-13554        1412 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:13:54                 Arvd-14:17:28  Clrd-14:40:36
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:19:01                 Arvd-14:19:11  Clrd-14:39:22
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-14:19:08                 Arvd-14:19:11  Clrd-14:39:23
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting MVA. Unknown PI. FD   
dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
2 NIL's requested Mark's and May's en route.   

         Narrative:      
222 shuttling female party to her residence starting mileage   
38727.8.   

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 32729.1.   

24-13556        1455 SERVE RESTRAINING ORDER Restraining Order issued   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 11/12/2024 1954
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-15:17:29                 Arvd-15:22:00  Clrd-15:29:38
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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                       Disp-15:17:32                 Arvd-15:22:01  Clrd-15:29:39
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:13:32                 Arvd-19:33:04  Clrd-19:50:02
         Narrative:      

Brockton District Court faxed over docket number 2415RO1294   
to be served.

         Narrative:      
Order entered in, 24-42-RO.   

         Narrative:      
Order unable to be served at this time, appears nobody is   
home.   

         Narrative:      
Order faxed to the Brockton Hospital to be served.

         Narrative:      
226 en route to Brockton Hospital to serve order.

         Narrative:      
226 out attempting to serve.

         Narrative:      
Order has been served in hand.

         Narrative:      
Return of service faxed to Brockton District Court.

24-13557        1647 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:47:00  Clrd-16:51:54
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
Different operator, checks okay.

24-13558        1657 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 507] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:57:00  Clrd-17:06:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-13563        1859 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:59:48                 Arvd-18:59:54  Clrd-19:24:52
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:59:51                 Arvd-18:59:53  Clrd-19:08:48
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-19:01:59                 Arvd-19:02:00  Clrd-19:13:16
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-19:13:24                 Arvd-19:13:26  Clrd-19:16:00
         Narrative:      

Caller states female party was seen on road side distraught.   
Caller turned around to check in with party who stated she   
was previously in a fight with her husband and in fear that   
he may return. Party was last seen running towards Wendy's.
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         Narrative:      
Cruisers checked surrounding area. Not able to locate female   
party.   

         Narrative:      
Calling party described the involved as a female   
approximately 5'0 tall wearing a light blue jacket with   
straight blonde hair.

         Narrative:      
225 checked Wendy's bathroom, talked to employee, and   
checked all surrounding businesses and could not locate   
anyone with the matching description.   

24-13566        2126 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:29:44                 Arvd-21:29:47  Clrd-21:31:12
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

24-13567        2203 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:04:47                 Arvd-22:04:49  Clrd-22:06:27
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for headlight violation.   

24-13568        2212 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:13:26                 Arvd-22:13:27  Clrd-22:21:58
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:16:28                 Arvd-22:21:25  Clrd-22:22:01
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for defective headlight.

24-13570        2239 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 11/12/2024 2250
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:40:21                 Arvd-22:40:24  Clrd-22:49:36
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-13571        2254 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting transport for patient experiencing   
frequent vomiting and loss of consciousness. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Patient transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.
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24-13572        2305 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 11/12/2024 2318
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:06:13                 Arvd-23:06:15  Clrd-23:18:13
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:06:21                 Arvd-23:06:22  Clrd-23:18:29
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-13573        2318 FRAUD IMPERSONATION REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:20:38                 Arvd-23:20:45  Clrd-23:20:47
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:20:51                 Arvd-23:20:52  Clrd-23:37:19
         Narrative:      

Walk-in requesting to speak to officer regarding fraudulent   
social media accounts. Possibly related to prior incident   
from August 2024.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

For Date: 11/13/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-13575        0142 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-01:42:26  Clrd-01:44:36
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.

24-13583        0214 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:14:52  Clrd-02:17:23
         Narrative:      

Attached party stated he is currently living in his vehicle   
to save money. Party checks out.   

24-13599        0736 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 11/13/2024 0838
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:37:43                 Arvd-07:39:18  Clrd-08:04:56
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-07:37:50                 Arvd-07:42:22  Clrd-07:58:14
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:05:43                 Arvd-08:05:45  Clrd-08:24:37
         Narrative:      

Multiple callers reporting a tractor trailer struck a   
telephone pole. FD dispatched and en route.

         Narrative:      
Officer reports there is no longer a truck on scene.

         Narrative:      
Damage to pole #56. FD notifying National Grid for priority   
1 response.
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         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.   

         Narrative:      
2 officers requested for ASAP detail for 8 hours for pole   
replacement.   

24-13600        0747 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] CENTRAL ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a medical emergency in East   
Bridgewater. Transferred to East Bridgewater PSAP.

24-13601        0832 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report and tow   
release.

24-13610        1022 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:22:15  Clrd-10:30:05
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-13611        1034 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:35:15  Clrd-11:20:10
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for stop sign violation, all speeds   
reasonable.

24-13612        1035 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST + MAPLE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:35:46  Clrd-10:40:00
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for expired registration.

24-13613        1045 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HILLSIDE AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:45:38  Clrd-10:47:45
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

24-13614        1101 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [OT] HICKORY CIR
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting emergency in Mashpee MA. Transferred to   
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Mashpee PD.

24-13615        1128 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting FD for a patient transport for a blood   
transfusion. FD dispatched.

24-13616        1145 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    STONEY RD + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:45:00  Clrd-12:10:46
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:46:15                 Arvd-11:48:21  Clrd-12:05:45
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Male party positive WMS.   

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3. Negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Male party into the station being booked at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-404-AR
            Arrest:    LOPES, AQUILINO A       
           Address:    11 DAVID ST Apt. #1   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    59
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-13618        1225 TREPASS NOTICE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1092] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Lynch's Towing dropping off trespass tow for attached   
vehicle.

24-13619        1255 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station she lost her purse around 11/1.   
Unknown location. Party stated her license was inside the   
purse.

24-13620        1402 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1222] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:02:00  Clrd-14:07:17
         Narrative:      

226 out with MVA.

         Narrative:      
Hit and run MVA. Very minor damage. Vehicle described as a   
white work truck, unknown plate.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   
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24-13622        1414 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-14:15:04  Clrd-14:36:56
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:22:35                 Arvd-14:26:53  Clrd-14:30:42
         Narrative:      

School secretary called via SRO radio to report a suspicious   
female party sitting on the sidewalk directly outside the   
school.  SRO checked on party and she was waiting for her   
friend, mother of a student at the school, to get out of a   
meeting.  Party checks ok.

24-13629        1445 POLICE REQ, General Unfounded    
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:49:09                 Arvd-14:51:03  Clrd-14:56:27
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting to remain anonymous reporting attached   
vehicle dumping trash in the area.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, no trash in the area.   

24-13630        1456 FRAUD IMPERSONATION REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:00:13                 Arvd-15:00:15  Clrd-15:16:57
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting his social security number is being   
used.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-13631        1457 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WELCH RD
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting medical in Easton. Transferred to   
Easton PD.

24-13632        1503 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-15:08:40                 Arvd-15:08:41  Clrd-15:14:44
         Narrative:      

Party reporting female party is still at the above location.   
Requesting an officer to check it out.

         Narrative:      
Female party left the school in attached vehicle.   

24-13634        1535 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-13637        1636 POLICE REQ, General Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:39:15                 Arvd-16:39:17  Clrd-16:40:18
         Narrative:      

Caller states vehicles blocking intersection causing severe   
gridlock in the area.   

         Narrative:      
223 checked the area, traffic normal for this hour.   

24-13638        1723 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby requesting copy of 2023 police report & to   
retrieve mail from residence.   

         Narrative:      
Party was given Records Request form for the 2023 police   
report. Plaintiff was also contacted but did not authorize   
retrieval of anything from the residence at this time.   
Plaintiff stated Friday evening would be a better time.   
Defendant was advised.    

24-13639        1732 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 11/13/2024 1748
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:34:54                 Arvd-17:35:28  Clrd-17:46:13
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting 2 car MVA, no P/I

24-13640        1746 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 450] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:50:48                 Arvd-17:51:30  Clrd-19:05:28
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:50:50                 Arvd-17:53:49  Clrd-19:05:27
         Narrative:      

e911 caller believes MVA involving a truck and sedan may   
have pulled down powerlines over the roadway.   

         Narrative:      
C.P. reports both vehicles pulled into the lot of the   
attached address and parties are outside the vehicle with a   
flashlight. Unable to provide further descriptions on either   
party or vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Live wires confirmed down, road closed pending wire removal.   

         Narrative:      
Road is impassable at this time, EBPD notified.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene to address pole #4.   

         Narrative:      
All units clear, road re-opened.   
Report to follow.   

24-13641        1800 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1350] NORTH MAIN ST
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         Narrative:      
Caller requesting building inspector on scene. Reports   
cracks in foundation walls and would like to verify that   
building remains structurally sound.   

         Narrative:      
Building inspector notified and en-route.   

24-13642        1823 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 305] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-18:48:47                 Arvd-18:54:42  Clrd-19:00:49
         Narrative:      

SIG-2, residential burglary alarm, entry/exit zone, front   
door. Key holders were contacted, left voicemail for one and   
other provided invalid code.   

         Narrative:      
227 spoke with resident, confirmed accidental.   

24-13643        1834 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-18:35:09                 Arvd-18:35:11  Clrd-18:47:07
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting erratic operation of silver Toyota sedan MA   
plate possibly starting with "72". Caller reports marked   
lanes violation, in and out of area parking lots, not   
parking within marked lanes.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was last seen exiting the attached parking lot   
heading Northbound.

         Narrative:      
227 checked the area to the Brockton line, could not locate.

24-13644        1924 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [EAO] TURNPIKE
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting MVA with P/I.   
Transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.   

24-13645        2020 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:25:24                 Arvd-20:33:38  Clrd-20:40:23
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting unauthorized vehicle in parking lot.   
Described as a red sedan with one black male occupant. C.P.   
states that party did approach him briefly and could be   
under the influence of something. C.P. could not provide   
further description and is no longer in the area.   

         Narrative:      
R.O. works on the property and has permission to stay in the   
lot overnight. Checks ok.   

24-13649        2113 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 11/13/2024 2139
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
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                       Disp-21:20:20                 Arvd-21:20:21  Clrd-21:39:19
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS evaluation on female party who   
has been fainting and was recently diagnosed with heart   
condition.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Patient refusal.

24-13650        2119 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 56] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:19:48  Clrd-22:11:35
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:39:37                 Arvd-21:39:38  Clrd-22:07:50
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle, one plate held.   
Report to follow.   

For Date: 11/14/2024  -  Thursday   

24-13666        0513 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1558] ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-05:18:10                 Arvd-05:24:49  Clrd-05:26:07
         Narrative:      

Medical pendant alert activation called into station.   
Ambulance and cruiser dispatched to location.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay at this time. Accidental activation.

24-13668        0716 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 11/14/2024 0759
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1002] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:18:02                 Arvd-07:26:08  Clrd-07:41:40
         Narrative:      

Party called from Out of town requesting ambulance to   
attached residence for her father. Ambulance and cruiser   
dispatched to assist.

         Narrative:      
Party to be transported to Brockton Hospital by ambulance.

24-13669        0726 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 11/14/2024 0805
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                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:32:22                 Arvd-07:32:35  Clrd-08:04:54
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that her husband may have placed a tracking   
device on her vehicle sometime overnight. Cruiser dispatched   
to speak with party.

         Narrative:      
Party advised of her 209A rights at this time.  She will be   
following up at Brockton District Court this morning.    
Report to follow.   

24-13670        0813 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 11/14/2024 0825
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:16:15                 Arvd-08:16:49  Clrd-08:25:33
         Narrative:      

E911 hang up.

         Narrative:      
Upon call back, caller stated no emergency.

         Narrative:      
Verified no emergency.   

24-13674        0914 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a patient with a head injury.   
FD notified and en route.

24-13673        0944 ROAD RAGE Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-09:45:56                 Arvd-09:50:24  Clrd-09:52:57
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a silver BMW has followed him from   
Brockton. CP stated the operator of the BMW threatened him.

         Narrative:      
227 check the area and was unable to locate a vehicle   
matching the description given.

24-13675        1016 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off LTC renewal application. Receipt   
issued.

24-13676        1142 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:44:03  Clrd-12:17:07
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.

24-13677        1225 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 626] SNELLS WAY
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:25:57  Enrt-12:26:15                 Clrd-12:34:02
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         Narrative:      
Sig 2/ rear porch door.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled per keyholder.

24-13683        1407 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a patient. FD notified and en   
route.

24-13684        1521 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting she was involved in a minor MVA   
approximately an hour ago. CP stated paperwork was exchanged   
at the scene. Party is requesting the information be logged.   

24-13685        1616 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports patient fell with a head strike. FD   
enroute.

24-13687        1650 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:51:19                 Arvd-16:51:20  Clrd-17:41:09
         Narrative:      

225 monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Officer cleared. One citation issued for speeding.

24-13689        1654 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form. Form given in   
hand - tow only.

24-13691        1752 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:52:00  Clrd-19:00:56
         Narrative:      

Officer community policing for town meeting.

24-13692        1819 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:19:00  Clrd-18:25:55
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.
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24-13693        1843 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:47:16  Enrt-18:47:21  Arvd-18:50:21  Clrd-19:02:10
         Narrative:      

North Attleboro officer called reporting hit and run.   
Requesting officer to check above location for suspected   
vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle not located at address. Officer checking surrounding   
area.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked surrounding businesses and talked to   
residents. Vehicle not found.   

24-13695        1851 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:02:58                 Arvd-19:02:59  Clrd-19:05:23
         Narrative:      

911 transfer from SEMRECC for a 911 only phone open line,   
nothing heard in the background.

         Narrative:      
225 checked the area, no cars in the parking lot. No   
apparent emergency.

24-13694        1855 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] JENNIFER WAY
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting abdominal pain. Call transferred to   
Easton via PSAP.

24-13696        1912 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 512] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:12:00  Clrd-19:28:32
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-13698        1936 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 \ general alarm.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called to cancel.

24-13700        2139 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to collect belongings from a prisoner.

         Narrative:      
Property given to party.
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24-13701        2218 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting patient experiencing vomiting and   
covid positive. FD dispatched.

24-13702        2224 DISABLED MV Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 11/14/2024 2237
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:27:19  Enrt-22:27:21  Arvd-22:32:34  Clrd-22:37:06
         Narrative:      

FD on sighted a DMV in the middle of the on ramp.

         Narrative:      
229 checked the clover leaf. Unable to locate.   

For Date: 11/15/2024  -  Friday   

24-13707        0450 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states a patient is suffering left side pain   
and is requesting a transport by ambulance. WBFD notified.

24-13710        0631 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:32:36  Clrd-06:51:29
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:57:16                 Arvd-06:57:18  Clrd-07:19:31
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-13711        0640 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    CAETANO CIR
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-06:42:57                 Arvd-06:48:37  Clrd-07:09:02
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states a black male dressed in all orange is   
walking around ringing doorbells in his neighborhood asking   
to use their phone because he lost his cell phone. Caller   
found it suspicious. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
228 located male party. 228 states party was on an electric   
skateboard and fell. Party declined EMS. 228 is providing a   
courtesy shuttle to the Brockton line.

         Narrative:      
228 states party was dropped off and checks out ok.   

24-13712        0649 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WOODROW LN
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
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         Narrative:      
Calling party states there is a white Kia with a NY reg   
parked at the end of the street occupied one time. Caller   
felt it was suspicious. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area and there was no vehicle matching   
caller's description in the area.   

24-13716        0921 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:22:30                 Arvd-09:34:04  Clrd-09:41:42
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak to an officer regarding an   
issue with a party who lives with her.

         Narrative:      
Party was advised she could obtain a 258E order from   
Brockton District Court.

24-13717        0943 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:44:38                 Arvd-09:48:55  Clrd-10:09:34
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting to speak to an officer to file a report   
regarding a past larceny.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-13718        0946 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1108] SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:47:49                 Arvd-09:51:12  Clrd-10:05:05
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she took the wrong type of insulin and   
her blood sugar is dropping fast. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party refused medical transport.

24-13724        1116 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for an ongoing issue.

24-13725        1159 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:59:43  Clrd-12:07:03
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation issued.

24-13735        1225 ABANDONED MV Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      
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Caller reporting a vehicle has been left in the parking lot   
for over a month.

         Narrative:      
Owner of the vehicle contacted. Party stated the dealership   
was suppose to tow the vehicle from the lot. Owner stated he   
will contact the dealership to have the vehicle removed. CP   
notified.

24-13726        1237 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 784] SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:40:05                 Arvd-12:42:25  Clrd-12:58:00
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting his wife has numbness in her leg. FD   
notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Mass General Hospital.

24-13727        1316 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Party provided   
property paperwork. Form issued.

24-13728        1322 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:22:17  Clrd-13:29:37
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for missing front registration plate.

24-13729        1343 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 229] HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:43:48  Clrd-13:53:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for failure to inspect vehicle.

24-13731        1409 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off FID application. Receipt issued.

24-13732        1409 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off FID application. Receipt issued.
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24-13736        1507 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-15:07:29  Clrd-15:12:26
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for hands free violation.

24-13737        1520 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-15:20:59  Clrd-15:24:26
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator showed proper documentation. Advised to contact RMV   
to resolve registration issue.

24-13738        1609 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 11/15/2024 1636
  Location/Address:    ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:10:13                 Arvd-16:10:14  Clrd-16:10:17
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:10:21  Enrt-16:19:25  Arvd-16:23:01  Clrd-16:27:56
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:28:01                 Arvd-16:28:03  Clrd-16:33:29
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting his neighbor witnessed a white box truck   
hit his mailbox and take off. CP would like an officer to   
come out and assess the damage.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-13742        1737 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:38:13                 Arvd-17:39:05  Clrd-18:00:32
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-17:38:52                 Arvd-17:39:03  Clrd-18:09:24
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting that he believes his wife is in   
danger and people keep driving by the house. Wife has locked   
him out of the house. CP states that he now feels that he is   
in danger.

         Narrative:      
Female party is at work. Officers tried to get a hold of   
her. No signs of any foul play. CP is in his driveway with   
his vehicle and his belongings.

         Narrative:      
Parties are not married.  On-going civil dispute about   
living agreement between two involved parties.  Male party   
believes people are coming onto the property from behind the   
house.  No signs of this found, however.  Supervisor spoke   
with female party via phone and she is exploring her options   
on how to end living arrangements with male party.    
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24-13743        1738 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:38:57                 Arvd-17:39:08  Clrd-17:59:24
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting MVA in front of the above location.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-13744        1823 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:23:41                 Arvd-18:27:01  Clrd-18:39:49
         Narrative:      

MVA

         Narrative:      
Information exchanged between parties. Report to follow.

24-13745        1930 ROAD RAGE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of two vehicles racing on the highway   
call transferred to MSP.

24-13746        1954 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:54:34  Clrd-20:00:09
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-13748        2006 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 986] UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:09:35                 Arvd-20:09:54  Clrd-20:18:39
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting that every time he stands up he feels   
dizzy and that he is going to fall over.

         Narrative:      
FD and 222 en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Sam.

24-13749        2015 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] WHITMAN ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 hang up call. Called party back she stated she did not   
mean to call. CP lives out of town. EBPD notified.

24-13750        2038 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   
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          Location:    [WEG 529] WBYAA FIELD
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:38:00  Clrd-20:45:31
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:40:15                 Arvd-20:40:17  Clrd-20:45:35
         Narrative:      

Male party sitting on the bench.

         Narrative:      
Party checks out okay.

24-13751        2141 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    MAPLE ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:41:00  Clrd-21:42:55
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on two parties.

         Narrative:      
Parties check out okay.

24-13753        2204 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

          Location:    NORTH ELM
         Narrative:      

222 out following two dirt bikes that have no lights.   
Officer keeping a safe distance making sure they dont get   
hit.

For Date: 11/16/2024  -  Saturday   

24-13758        0413 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-04:28:49                 Arvd-04:28:50  Clrd-04:54:55
         Narrative:      

Easton PD requesting to use BT machine for a prisoner.

         Narrative:      
Easton PD in booking with prisoner at this time.

24-13759        0603 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:04:35  Clrd-06:05:52
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation/warning issued for speeding.

24-13760        0729 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:31:01                 Arvd-07:34:52  Clrd-07:52:14
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a brush fire in the area. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Fire extinguished by FD.
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24-13762        1004 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1061] BEDFORD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:08:44                 Arvd-10:08:46  Clrd-10:08:47
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting her mother fell and they cant get her   
off the ground. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Involved party refused medical transport.

24-13763        1008 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:18:22                 Arvd-10:18:24  Clrd-10:42:43
         Narrative:      

Party into station requesting to speak with an Officer   
regarding an unwanted party living in her home.

         Narrative:      
Party has been advised that matter is civil and can be   
handled in housing court.

         Narrative:      
228 will be assisting party to retrieve belongings.

         Narrative:      
Items retrieved. Party will be staying with her mother until   
matter is resolved.

24-13764        1213 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:31:11                 Arvd-12:31:13  Clrd-12:31:14
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a female opened their car door and struck   
her vehicle. The reporting party declined a Police response   
and would like the information logged. Caller said the   
involved party was extremely confrontational when she   
approached her.

24-13765        1301 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:05:04                 Arvd-13:05:12  Clrd-13:05:14
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:33:17                 Arvd-13:33:19  Clrd-13:33:21
         Narrative:      

Party into station turning in new LTC application. Receipt   
issued.

24-13766        1331 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 843] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:33:10  Enrt-13:33:13  Arvd-13:51:00  Clrd-13:55:01
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 packaging front and rear motion.

         Narrative:      
Building appears secure. Audible alarm sounding inside.
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24-13767        1436 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    GRANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:36:58  Enrt-14:39:07  Arvd-14:44:47  Clrd-14:44:50
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting an open fire near the attached   
address.

         Narrative:      
FD reports fire is contained in a fire pit and advised to   
extinguish.

24-13769        1709 ERRATIC OPERATION Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:13:12  Enrt-17:13:14  Arvd-17:14:17  Clrd-17:20:00
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports an Infiniti driving erratic,   
failing to yield and brake checking. Caller is no longer   
behind the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area nothing showing, 10-20.

24-13770        1726 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:27:03  Clrd-18:33:06
         Narrative:      

Four warnings for speeding.

24-13771        1819 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:19:56  Clrd-19:10:44
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.   

24-13772        1951 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:51:28  Clrd-19:55:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-13773        2006 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    N ELM ST + PAULS WAY
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:06:33  Clrd-20:12:47
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-13774        2103 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    GOLDIE RD
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:05:28                 Arvd-21:05:49  Clrd-21:20:45
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:05:32                 Arvd-21:05:51  Clrd-21:24:22
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:05:34  Enrt-21:05:37  Arvd-21:07:02  Clrd-22:27:22
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:07:11  Enrt-21:07:13  Arvd-21:16:57  Clrd-21:17:07
         Narrative:      

Business line caller called frantic stating they needed help   
and dropped the phone prior to any more information   
gathered.

         Narrative:      
226 states argument between two dk females about one   
driving. 226 transporting 1 female to the lobby to await a   
ride, starting miles 10668.8.

         Narrative:      
226 ending miles 10669.8

         Narrative:      
Parties vehicle was picked up by a licensed operator. 226   
cleared.

24-13776        2208 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 56] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:10:27  Enrt-22:10:29  Arvd-22:13:31  Clrd-23:28:06
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports her daughter's vehicle is disabled. Was   
on fire, but appears to have gone out. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has vehicle.   

24-13777        2211 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:13:36  Enrt-22:13:37  Arvd-22:14:30  Clrd-22:17:27
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ burglar sensor alarm

         Narrative:      
224 states building appears secure.   

24-13779        2246 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports a patient with difficulty breathing. FD   
enroute.

24-13778        2249 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    WILLOW ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:49:00  Clrd-22:56:36
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:49:45  Enrt-22:49:47  Arvd-22:51:06  Clrd-22:56:37
         Narrative:      

224 out with a suspicious motor vehicle illuminating another   
vehicle that is unoccupied.
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         Narrative:      
224 reports a male and female talking, they will be leaving   
the area.


